
 

 

 
Chicago Police Department 

Major Accident Investigation Unit 
 

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for a Serious Personal Injury 

Hit and Run Traffic Crash in the 12th District 

 

 

About the crime: 
On Friday, July 26th, 2024 at 5:56 PM a 45-year-old male was riding a scooter across 
Ruble St. at which point a Black Dodge Charger struck the male in the 600 block of W. 
Taylor. The 45-year-old male suffered serious personal injuries resulting from this crash.  
 
About the vehicle: 
The vehicle is a black Dodge Charger with Illinois License plate number "ER88171". 
This vehicle had front passenger windshield damage. The black Dodge Charger was 
last seen driving westbound on 71st Street and Halsted St.  
 
If you, or anyone you know, have any information about this incident or vehicle, 

please call the Major Accident Investigation Unit at (312) 745-4521. 
 

Reference: RD #JH-363060 

Alert # 608-24-017 

   August 10th, 2024 


